PG&E Gas Line Replacement Project

PG&E Gas Line Replacement Project

For Immediate Release: December 19, 2017
Contact: Ashraf Shah, Project Manager, (650) 286-3588, ashah@fostercity.org

PG&E has announced that it will be upgrading approximately 3,710 feet of 2-inch gas main and services to homes
on Trysail, Foresail, Mainsail, Topsail, Staysail Courts and Cutter Street.
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The project is anticipated to start on January 8, 2018 and should be completed by June 2018. Work activities will be
limited to the hours between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Weather and other factors affecting
safe working conditions may change the project's schedule.

PG&E will contact homeowners prior to start of work. Parking and driveway access may be affected, but onsite crew
will be available to help facilitate access to the driveway. Please observe all posted traffic signs through construction
zone for safety of the public and workers. If you have any questions, call Public Works Engineering at (650) 286-
3270.



